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Meeting Minutes 

VIA Zoom Conferencing  

 

 

The Theater Committee meeting was attended by Karleen Basch, Farnaz Fardad-Finn, Board 
Liaison Patrick Finn, Marika Foley, Kedra Gottlieb, Courtney Newman, Carrie Casper-Levis and 
Marsha Weidman. 

 

The August meeting minutes - Tamika made a motion to approve the July meeting minutes and 
Carrie seconded the motion.  

Jaxx- We discussed the upcoming JAXX in-person program.  The show will be Charlie 
Brown.  It's the perfect show because it works with a very small cast. Rehearsals will be held on 
the Basketball courts at the community center with the use of existing pop-up tents that the 
HHCA owns. We will confirm with the office that there is lighting on the courts.  Committee 
members are happy the program is moving forward after the Board granted permission to hold 
in-person rehearsals. 

 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 10:50 am.  


